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West Africa Directors 
Unite in Prayer 
Titus from Nigeria, Genesis 
from Cameroon, Momo 
from Liberia and Daniel 
from Sierra Leone joined Interna‐
Ɵonal Director Rick Calenberg 
and Pastors Gary Dozier, Carl for 
the West Africa ConsultaƟon in 
late May. Each day of the consul‐
taƟon began with a study on Ro‐
mans 1‐2. Gary led these Ɵmes 
and had the group read and copy 
the secƟon to be studied then 
share their thoughts aŌer a Ɵme 
of individual observaƟon. The 
men, who have come to love the 
Word of God, were full of great 
insights. As a result of these rich 
Ɵmes, they were each anxious to 

IN THEIR OWN WORDS 

preach this secƟon of Ro‐
mans!  Gary told them, “In the 
Romans Project when we study 
the Word, we first pray, then 
read, then write, then listen and 
then we preach!” In the remain‐
ing Ɵme, each of the directors 
shared their lives, tesƟmonies 
and involvement in the Romans 
Project. They shared what has 
been happening in their respec‐
Ɵve countries, heard stories of 
special ways the Lord was work‐
ing through the Romans Project 
and prayed together. 

These giŌed men are the reason 
the Romans Project conƟnues to 
grow in this region of Africa. Pray 
that they will keep their passion 
for God’s Word and serving Him. 

This seems to be the “eye 
opener” project to the truth 
about the Bible, and stands as 
a step for discipleship. I pray 
that this project will take over 
the en re county, so that by 
reading and hearing the 
teaching it will change the 
lives of the na on. 
 
Daniel Mollay  
Lofa County Coordinator 
Liberia 
 
 
I pray for this project to ex-
tend all over because it is the 
step to salva on. Through my 
reading, I came to know that 
by faith and believ[ing] you 
can be save[d] in Jesus Christ. 
Chapter 4:2-4 showed me that 
Abraham was save[d] from sin 
by faith and trust in God. 
 
John F. Charles  
Liberia 

At the 2017 West Africa Directors ConsultaƟon in Monrovia, Liberia. From LeŌ to 
right, Rick Calenberg, Daniel Turray (Sierra Leone), Gary Dozier, Momo Senah 
(Liberia), Genesis Tinshu (Cameroon), Carl and Titus Turaki (Nigeria). 

As always, we appreciate you, and 
your support of the Romans Pro‐
ject. Visit us online for more infor‐
maƟon or to give at: 

www.romansproject.org /donate 


